Breton, Mary B

From: Bronda Niese <bniese04@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 9:55 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

DEP,
| am writing to express my strong support for the adoption of the Advanced Clean Cars Il (ACCII) rule in Maine.

This rule has many positive benefits for Maine. It will accelerate the shift to cleaner transportation options and ensure broader access for Mainers. Embracing
ACCII aligns with our state's Climate Action Plan, addressing the effects of climate change and protecting future generations. And, the rule will improve public
health by reducing toxic pollutants and benefiting vulnerable communities.

By leading in clean energy, Maine can inspire other states, attract investments, and promote green jobs while safeguarding the environment. | strongly urge the
Maine Department of Environmental Protection to support the ACCII rule and drive a sustainable future for our state.

Sincerely,

Bronda Niese

6 Appletree Drive
Brunswick, ME 04011



